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Do you want to see the England Leopards heroes in action? A small number of tickets are available on the door
for the first day of the PG Mutual National Championships tomorrow (Friday).

They can be bought on a first come, first served basis on the door at Hertfordshire Sports Village in Hatfield,
priced £5.

This is a great chance to see Liam Pitchford, Paul Drinkhall and Sam Walker – England’s bronze medal-winning
stars from the World Team Championships in Malaysia this month – as they get their Men’s Singles campaigns
under way.

There is also Men’s Doubles action, and the next generation of England aces will be playing the early rounds of
the Under-21 Men’s and Women’s singles.

The session starts at 1pm and finishes at approximately 8.45pm.

Saturday and Sunday’s sessions are sold out, but don’t forget you can watch the closing stages of the
tournament live on ITV4 between 3pm and 6pm on Sunday, March 20.
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